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Dear Mr. Nuri, 

The Compliance Committee has noted that it has not received any further information concerning the 
status of submission ACCC/S/2016/3 by Albania for some time. 

The Chair of the Committee has accordingly asked me to write to you to ask whether Albania still 
wishes to proceed with the above case, or whether the Committee should consider the submission as 
now withdrawn. 

I would be grateful if you could provide a brief update on the status of the above submission before 
this Friday, 8 September, in order that the Committee may decide how to proceed at its 58th meeting 
to be held next week (Budva, Montenegro, 10-13 September 2017). 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding the above. 

Kind regards, 
 
Fiona 

 

   
 
Fiona Marshall 
Environmental Affairs Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee 
Aarhus Convention secretariat 
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe 
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